
Coloring Contest
For our next generation of Angus juniors, the online coloring 

contest is a great way for those too young to show to get 
involved. In the weeks before the National Junior Angus 

Show, coloring sheets will be posted to the NJAA contest 
page. Entries can be scanned or mailed back to the American 

Angus Association to judge in-house.

DETAILS
Entry deadline varies every year. Check social media channels the weeks before 

NJAS for the deadline.

WHO CAN ENTER HOW TO ENTER
Send in your colored sheets to the contact on 

the website.

ENTRY DEADLINE: 

Posted on Socials

9 and under

National Junior Angus Association


